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This email is in regard to restricting Rowland Heights. We are asking to consider keeping
our Community as combined Rowland Heights in the 4th District. Our current supervisor,
Don Knabe, is most familiar with our Community and its needs. Redrawing district lines
would really not serve Rowland Heights welL. Thank you for your interest.

Please keep us informed. Thank you very much.
Mr. and Mrs. Carlo and Ingrid Bernabe

Rowland Heights


